Your Educational Partner of Choice

SEPTO Annual Membership Form
2024 - 2025
The Special Education Parent Teacher Organization (SEPTO) is a collaborative effort between

Monroe 2-Orleans BOCES staff and parent(s)/guardian(s) that enriches the social and
educational experiences of our students and their families.

- Below are some ways that we support our staff, students and families:

« Family Resource Fair « Spring Dinner Dance DJ

« Book Fairs o Moving On Graduation Ceremony Refreshments
« Staff Appreciation o Fun Fair

« Breakfast with Santa « Other academic and social events

- Our non-profit, volunteer organization is in need of your financial support:

Membership ($15.00); includes entry Payment Options
in $50 Amazon gift card raffle and Check made out to "BOCES 2 SEPTO"

monthly email of meeting minutes Scan the Venmo QR code below or under

AND/OR charities search @Monroe2BOCES-SEPTO

Flat Donation: $

Total Amount: $

venmo
In the memo indicate your name, phone
number and "SEPTO Membership."

First and Last Name

Full Address
Email Phone
lam a: BOCES 2 Staff BOCES 2 Retiree BOCES 2 Retiree; opting out of email

Parent/Guardian

Student's Name

Teacher's Name

Submit this form to your student's teacher OR to Tanya Frank:
BOCES 2 SEPTO, c/o Tanya Frank, 160 Wallace Way, Building 9, Rochester, NY 14624
tfrank@monroe2boces.org

Stay connected with SEPTO:

Website: www.monroe2boces.org/septo
Facebook: BOCES 2 SEPTO
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